Christmas Quartets For All Holiday Songs
From Arou
As recognized, adventure as capably as experience more or less lesson,
amusement, as skillfully as promise can be gotten by just checking out a ebook
christmas quartets for all holiday songs from arou plus it is not directly
done, you could take even more concerning this life, nearly the world.
We offer you this proper as well as easy artifice to acquire those all. We meet
the expense of christmas quartets for all holiday songs from arou and numerous
book collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. in the middle
of them is this christmas quartets for all holiday songs from arou that can be
your partner.

Avalon - Joy Avalon 2000 Ten beautiful holiday songs from this popular
contemporary Christian vocal quartet: Angels Medley * The Christmas Song *
Don't Save It All for Christmas Day * Good News * Jesus Born on This Day * Joy
(To the World) * Light a Candle * Manger Medley * We Are the Reason * Winter
Wonderland.
Christmas Quartets for All (Holiday Songs from Around the World): Alto
Saxophone (E-Flat Saxes & E-Flat Clarinets) William Ryden 1995-10-01 This
collection of 15 holiday songs, carols, and instrumental pieces can be played
together in harmony by any number or combination of instruments. Woodwinds,
brass, strings, and mallet percussion can have fun playing in like instrument
ensembles and get creative with any mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding
tools for auditions, sight reading, and learning the art of ensemble playing.
Titles include: Away in a Manger * God Rest You Merry, Gentlemen * Hark! The
Herald Angels Sing * In Dulci Jubilo * Lo, How a Rose E'er Blooming * Puer
Natus (A Child Was Born) * What Child Is This? * While Shepherds Watched.
Christmas Quartets for All (Holiday Songs from Around the World): Trombone,
Baritone B.C., Bassoon, Tuba William Ryden 1995-10-01 This collection of 15
holiday songs, carols, and instrumental pieces can be played together in
harmony by any number or combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings,
and mallet percussion can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get
creative with any mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for
auditions, sight reading, and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles
include: Away in a Manger * God Rest You Merry, Gentlemen * Hark! The Herald
Angels Sing * In Dulci Jubilo * Lo, How a Rose E'er Blooming * Puer Natus (A
Child Was Born) * What Child Is This? * While Shepherds Watched.
Carols of Christmas for String Quartet 2015-10-01 (Southern Music). These
excellent and creative arrangements by Stuart Carlson sparkle with the holiday
christmas-quartets-for-all-holiday-songs-from-arou

1/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 7, 2022 by guest

season. Songs include: Silent Night * The First Noel * Carol of the Bells * O
Come All Ye Faithful (Adeste Fidelis) * Hark the Herald Angels Sing * O Holy
Night * Deck the World with Joy and Bells (Medley).
Stories Behind the Greatest Hits of Christmas Ace Collins 2010-10-05 Much like
The Stories Behind The Best-Loved Songs Of Christmas, The Stories Behind The
Great Traditions of Christmas and More Stories Behind The Best Loved Songs of
Christmas this new Collins Christmas book will fill a void in the book world.
With a look at these secular classics, people who love the music of the season
will finally have a source that gives the stories behind the creation of these
wonderful songs, the way they found their way into the hands of those who made
them famous and the reason they climb the charts. The Stories Behind the
Greatest Hits of Christmas is really a guide or a map that connects Christmas
past with Christmas present. It will be a time machine that connect the past to
the present and makes the experience of hearing Christmas classics even more
special. Completed with thoughts of those who penned these classics, along with
the artists, such as Brenda Lee, who made them famous, this will be a book that
is sure to generate fan interest.
My Very Best Christmas, Violin Edition KAREN KHANAGOV 2015-09-08 The seventeen
Christmas songs in this volume, arranged in comfortable keys, can be used for
players at different levels and for all kinds of occasions. All three editions
(Violin, Viola, and Cello) include two parts for either solo or duet
performance and piano accompaniment. the three books are all compatible so that
ensembles may mix and match parts as desired. Suzuki groups may particularly
enjoy these arrangements. the CD provides the piano accompaniments alone. It
can be used for back-up, improvisatory play-along, or for pleasant listening by
itself.
Christmas Quartets for All (Holiday Songs from Around the World): B-Flat
Trumpet, Baritone William Ryden 1995-10-01 This collection of 15 holiday songs,
carols, and instrumental pieces can be played together in harmony by any number
or combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings, and mallet percussion
can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get creative with any
mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for auditions, sight reading,
and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles include: Away in a Manger *
God Rest You Merry, Gentlemen * Hark! The Herald Angels Sing * In Dulci Jubilo
* Lo, How a Rose E'er Blooming * Puer Natus (A Child Was Born) * What Child Is
This? * While Shepherds Watched.
Billboard 1995-08-26 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
25 Christmas Songs for Marimba Will Rapp 2021-08-01 (Percussion). A great
collection of 25 holiday favorites arranged for marimba, including: All I Want
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for Christmas Is You * Feliz Navidad * Frosty the Snow Man * Have Yourself a
Merry Little Christmas * I Saw Mommy Kissing Santa Claus * I'll Be Home for
Christmas * Let It Snow! Let It Snow! Let It Snow! * Rockin' Around the
Christmas Tree * Santa Claus Is Comin' to Town * Sleigh Ride * White Christmas
* You're a Mean One, Mr. Grinch * and more.
Christmas Quartets for All (Holiday Songs from Around the World): B-Flat
Clarinet, Bass Clarinet William Ryden 1995-10-01 This collection of 15 holiday
songs, carols, and instrumental pieces can be played together in harmony by any
number or combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings, and mallet
percussion can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get creative
with any mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for auditions, sight
reading, and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles include: Away in a
Manger * God Rest You Merry, Gentlemen * Hark! The Herald Angels Sing * In
Dulci Jubilo * Lo, How a Rose E'er Blooming * Puer Natus (A Child Was Born) *
What Child Is This? * While Shepherds Watched.
Christmas Quartets for All, Holiday Songs from Around the World William Ryden
1995-10-01 This collection of 15 holiday songs, carols, and instrumental pieces
can be played together in harmony by any number or combination of instruments.
Woodwinds, brass, strings, and mallet percussion can have fun playing in like
instrument ensembles and get creative with any mixed ensemble. They are also
outstanding tools for auditions, sight reading, and learning the art of
ensemble playing. Titles include: Away in a Manger * God Rest You Merry,
Gentlemen * Hark! The Herald Angels Sing * In Dulci Jubilo * Lo, How a Rose
E'er Blooming * Puer Natus (A Child Was Born) * What Child Is This? * While
Shepherds Watched.
101 Christmas Songs Hal Leonard Corp. 2018-09-01 (Instrumental Folio).
Instrumentalists will love this jam-packed collection of 101 holiday favorites!
Songs include: All I Want for Christmas Is You * Believe * Christmas Time Is
Here * Dance of the Sugar Plum Fairy * Feliz Navidad * Grandma Got Run over by
a Reindeer * Have Yourself a Merry Little Christmas * I Saw Three Ships *
Jingle Bells * Let It Snow! Let It Snow! Let It Snow! * Merry Christmas,
Darling * O Come, All Ye Faithful * Rockin' Around the Christmas Tree * Silent
Night * The Twelve Days of Christmas * We Wish You a Merry Christmas * and
more.
Classical Duets for All William Ryden This duet collection of 17 keyboard,
vocal and instrumental pieces covering the Baroque to the 20th Century periods
can be played together in harmony by any number or combination of instruments.
Woodwinds, brass, strings and percussion can play in like-instrument or mixed
instrumentation. It's an all-purpose folio that makes classical music fun!
Titles: * Allegro (Mozart) * Aria (from Rigoletto) (Verdi) * Au Clair de la
Lune (Lully) * Capricho Catalan (Albeniz) * Duet (Mozart) * Duetto (Pleyel) *
Echo (Haydn) * Larghetto (Telemann) * Lost is My Quiet (Purcell) * Lullaby
(Brahms) * Melody (Schumann) * Minuet (Bach) * Minuet in Canon (Mozart) *
Pavana (Scarlatti) * Siciliene (Aubert) * Two Adagios (Corelli) * Two Rigaudons
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(Rameau)
Trios for All Albert Stoutamire 1999-10-26 A variety of combinations of
instruments can play trios with these books. With the exception of the basses,
any three like-instruments such as three flutes, three clarinets, three
cornets, three trombones, three bassoons, and so on can play together in threepart harmony. Numerous mixed-instruments such as violin, trumpet, and tuba also
may perform all of the trios in these books. Basses must play the bottom line
only, but the music is arranged so that they have the melody from time to time.
Any number of instrumentalists may play together in three-part harmony. Thus,
directors can rehearse the music with large ensembles an assign trios of
players or groups of players to practice and perform together.
Christmas Duets for All William Ryden 1999-10-26 This collection of 26 holiday
songs, carols, and instrumental pieces can be played together in harmony by any
number or combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings, and mallet
percussion can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get creative
with any mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for auditions, sight
reading, and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles: * The Sleep of the
Child Jesus * The Angels and the Shepherds * Unto Us Is Born a Son * A Child
This Day Is Born * O Come, O Come, Emmanuel * It Came Upon a Midnight Clear *
Silent Night * O Christmas Tree (O Tannenbaum) * O Sanctissima * I Saw Three
Ships * O Come, All Ye Faithful * Tell Us Wisemen * O Little Town of Bethlehem
* The Babe in Bethlehem's Manger Laid * Deck the Halls * The New Born Babe *
Good King Wenceslas * What You Gonna Call Your Pretty Little Baby? * Fum, Fum,
Fum! * Hark! What Mean those Holy Voices? * Masters In this Hall * Born Today
Is the Child Divine (Il Est Ne) * Rocking * March of the Three Kings * A La
Media Noche * PataPan
Stories Behind the Best-Loved Songs of Christmas Ace Collins 2010-05-04 Behind
the Christmas songs we love to sing lie fascinating stories that will enrich
your holiday celebration. Taking you inside the nativity of over thirty
favorite songs and carols, Ace Collins introduces you to people you’ve never
met, stories you’ve never heard, and meanings you’d never have imagined. The
next time you and your family sing "God Rest Ye Merry Gentlemen," you’ll have a
new understanding of its message and popular roots. You’ll discover how "Angels
from the Realms of Glory," with its sublime lyrics and profound theology,
helped usher in a quiet revolution in worship. You’ll learn the strange history
of the haunting and powerful "O Holy Night," including the song’s surprising
place in the history of modern communications. And you’ll step inside the life
of Mark Lowry and find out how he came to pen the words to the contemporary
classic "Mary, Did You Know?"Still other songs such as "O Come, O Come,
Emmanuel" trace back to mysterious origins--to ninth-century monks, nameless
clergy, and unknown commoners of ages past. Joining hands with such modern
favorites as "White Christmas" and "The Christmas Song," they are part of the
legacy of inspiration, faith, tears, love, and spiritual joy that is Christmas.
From the rollicking appeal of "Jingle Bells" to the tranquil beauty of "Silent
Night," the great songs of Christmas contain messages of peace, hope, and
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truth. Each in its own way expresses a facet of God’s heart and celebrates the
birth of his greatest gift to the world--Jesus, the most wonderful Christmas
Song of all.
Christmas Quartets for All William Ryden 1999-10-27 This collection of 15
holiday songs, carols, and instrumental pieces can be played together in
harmony by any number or combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings,
and mallet percussion can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get
creative with any mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for
auditions, sight reading, and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles: *
Away in a Manger * God Rest You Merry, Gentlemen * Hark! The Herald Angels Sing
* In Dulci Jubilo * Lo, How a Rose E'er Blooming * Puer Natus (A Child Was
Born) * What Child Is This? * While Shepherds Watched
Accent on Christmas and Holiday Ensembles John O'Reilly 2005-05-03 Accent on
Christmas and Holiday Ensembles uses the same format as Accent on Ensembles to
bring holiday music to life for your beginning students. Since the
instrumentation is flexible, any combination of instruments can play together.
Best Modern Christmas Songs HAL LEONARD CORP. 2021-08 (Piano/Vocal/Guitar
Songbook). This collection features over 20 popular modern Christmas songs by
today's top artists, including: Christmas Lights (Coldplay) * Christmas Saves
the Year (Twenty One Pilots) * Christmas Tree Farm (Taylor Swift) * Cozy Little
Christmas (Katy Perry) * Everyday Is Christmas (Sia) * Glittery (Kacey
Musgraves) * Hallelujah (Carrie Underwood & John Legend) * He Shall Reign
Forevermore (Chris Tomlin) * I Need You Christmas (Jonas Brothers) * Light of
the World (Lauren Daigle) * Mistletoe (Justin Bieber) * Santa Tell Me (Ariana
Grande) * Underneath the Tree (Kelly Clarkson) * and more.
Accent on Ensembles, Book 1 John O'Reilly 2005-05-03 Accent on Ensembles is an
exciting book of duets, trios and quartets for flexible instrumentation that
correlates with Accent on Achievement, Book 1. Use these ensembles to develop
confidence in young players and as a valuable resource for music during contest
season. Since the instrumentation is flexible, any combination of instruments
can play together. Accent on Ensembles, Book 2 is an exciting book of duets,
trios and quartets for flexible instrumentation that correlates with Accent on
Achievement, Book 2.
The Big Book of Christmas Songs (Songbook) Hal Leonard Corp. 1991-09-01
(Piano/Vocal/Guitar Songbook). This second edition includes 120 favorite
Christmas carols, including: Angels We Have Heard on High * Auld Lang Syne *
Carol of the Bells * Coventry Carol * Dance of the Sugar Plum Fairy * Good King
Wenceslas * He Is Born, the Holy Child * Hear Them Bells * It Came upon the
Midnight Clear * Jingle Bells * Joseph Dearest, Joseph Mine * Joy to the World
* Mary Had a Baby * Once in Royal David's City * Sing We Now of Christmas * The
Twelve Days of Christmas * and more.
Quartets for All Albert Stoutamire 1999-10-27 Any combination and any number of
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instruments can play together in harmony. Woodwinds, brass, strings, and mallet
percussion can have fun playing in like-instrument or mixed-instrument
ensembles. Quartets for All covers a wide range of styles and music by
composers from baroque through contemporary eras. Difficulty ranges from grades
1 through 3. The pages are laid out in an identical manner in each book so that
performers can quickly locate a point for discussion or rehearsal. No page
turning is required while playing. Quartets for All meets the needs of
classmates, friends, family, and neighbors who wish to play together for
festivals, concerts or just for fun. Titles: * Galiardo (Bull) * Seventh
Symphony [Theme] (Beethoven) * Finlandia (Sibelius) * Tarantella (Prokofiev) *
Promenade (Gretchaninoff) * The Death of Ase (Grieg) * March of the Men of
Harlech (Welsh) * Prelude (Kabalevsky) * March (Gurlitt) * Happy Tune
(Stoutamire) * Angeles We Have Heard on High (Carol) * Folk Song (Bartok)
101 Rhythmic Rest Patterns Grover C. Yaus 1999-11-16 Division of measure
includes counting rest values as well as note values. A mistake in counting
note values while playing is heard and corrected by the instructor, but
counting rest values is a silent business and difficult at times for the
instructor to detect just where the mistake was made, or who made the mistake.
101 Rhythmic Rest Patterns will help solve that problem, as the unison feature
will enable the instructor and the whole ensemble to count aloud all in unison,
on any or all rest patterns until each rest pattern is perfect.
Christmas Quartets for All William Ryden This collection of 15 holiday songs,
carols, and instrumental pieces can be played together in harmony by any number
or combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings, and mallet percussion
can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get creative with any
mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for auditions, sight reading,
and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles: * Away in a Manger * God Rest
You Merry, Gentlemen * Hark! The Herald Angels Sing * In Dulci Jubilo * Lo, How
a Rose E'er Blooming * Puer Natus (A Child Was Born) * What Child Is This? *
While Shepherds Watched
Accent on Achievement, Book 1 John O'Reilly 1997-06 Accent on Achievement is a
revolutionary, best-selling band method that will excite and stimulate your
students through full-color pages and the most complete collection of classics
and world music in any band method. The comprehensive review cycle in books 1 &
2 will ensure that students remember what they learn and progress quickly. Also
included are rhythm and rest exercises, chorales, scale exercises, and 11 full
band arrangements among the first two books. Book 3 includes progressive
technical, rhythmic studies and chorales in all 12 major and minor keys. Also
included are lip slur exercises for increasing brass instrument range and
flexibility. Accent on Achievement meets and exceeds the USA National Standards
for music education, grades five through eight. This title is available in
SmartMusic.
Bibliographic Guide to Music New York Public Library. Music Division 2004
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Christmas Quartets for All William Ryden 1999-10-27 This collection of 15
holiday songs, carols, and instrumental pieces can be played together in
harmony by any number or combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings,
and mallet percussion can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get
creative with any mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for
auditions, sight reading, and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles: *
Away in a Manger * God Rest You Merry, Gentlemen * Hark! The Herald Angels Sing
* In Dulci Jubilo * Lo, How a Rose E'er Blooming * Puer Natus (A Child Was
Born) * What Child Is This? * While Shepherds Watched
Christmas Quartets for All William Ryden This collection of 15 holiday songs,
carols, and instrumental pieces can be played together in harmony by any number
or combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings, and mallet percussion
can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get creative with any
mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for auditions, sight reading,
and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles: * Away in a Manger * God Rest
You Merry, Gentlemen * Hark! The Herald Angels Sing * In Dulci Jubilo * Lo, How
a Rose E'er Blooming * Puer Natus (A Child Was Born) * What Child Is This? *
While Shepherds Watched
The Big Book of Christmas Carols Wise Publications 2001 (Music Sales America).
All your favorite Christmas Carols arranged for piano, voice and guitar.
Includes 49 carols! Contents: A Child This Day Is Born * All Through the Night
* Angels from the Realms of Glory * As with Gladness Men of Old * Auld Lang
Syne * Away in a Manger * Christians Awake * Coventry Carol * Deck the Halls *
Ding Dong! Merrily on High * God Rest You Merry, Gentlemen * Good King
Wenceslas * Hark! The Herald Angels Sing * How Far Is It to Bethlehem * I Saw
Three Ships * In Dulci Jubilo * In the Bleak Midwinter * Infant Holy, Infant
Lowly * It Came Upon the Midnight Clear * Jingle Bells * Joy to the World *
Lullay My Liking * Mary Had a Baby * My Dancing Day * O Christmas Tree (O
Tannenbaum) * O Come, All Ye Faithful * O Come, O Come, Emmanuel * O Little
Town of Bethlehem * Once in Royal David's City * Past Three O-Clock * Quem
Pastores * Rocking * Sans Day Carol * See, Amid the Winter's Snow * Silent
Night * Sing Lullaby * Sussex Carol * The Boar's Head Carol * The First Noel *
The Holly and the Ivy * The Truth from Above * The Twelve Days of Christmas *
Unto Us a Boy Is Born * Wassail Song * We Three Kings of Orient Are * We Wish
You a Merry Christmas * What Child Is This? * Whence Is That Goodly Fragrance
Flowing? * While Shepherds Watched Their Flocks By Night.
Christmas Quartets for All William Ryden 1999-10-27 This collection of 15
holiday songs, carols, and instrumental pieces can be played together in
harmony by any number or combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings,
and mallet percussion can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get
creative with any mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for
auditions, sight reading, and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles: *
Away in a Manger * God Rest You Merry, Gentlemen * Hark! The Herald Angels Sing
* In Dulci Jubilo * Lo, How a Rose E'er Blooming * Puer Natus (A Child Was
Born) * What Child Is This? * While Shepherds Watched
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Flex-Ability: Holiday Victor López The Flex-Ability series, arranged by Victor
Lopez, fills the need for multi-level instrumentalists to play popular music
together. Each instrument book includes 11 songs in four-part score form. The
top line (solo) is for level 2 1/2-3. The second line (duet/harmony) is for
level 2-2 1/2. The third line (trio/harmony) is for level 1 1/2. The bottom
line (harmony or bass line) is for level 1/2-1 (only whole, half, dotted half,
and quarter notes and rests). The arrangements are carefully crafted to be
educationally sound. Optional octaves and cue notes are included to allow for
range flexibility. Titles: * Jingle Bells * Santa Claus Is Comin' to Town *
Have Yourself a Merry Little Christmas * (I'm Gettin') Nuttin' for Christmas *
Frosty the Snowman * I'll Be Home for Christmas * Angels We Have Heard on High
* Joy to the World * We Wish You a Merry Christmas * Auld Lang Syne * Chanukah
Medley: Chanukah/I Have a Little Dreydl
Flex-Ability Holiday -- Solo-Duet-Trio-Quartet with Optional Accompaniment
Victor Lopez 2002 The Flex-Ability series, arranged by Victor Lopez, fills the
need for multi-level instrumentalists to play popular music together. Each
instrument book includes 11 songs in four-part score form. The top line (solo)
is for level 2 1/2-3. The second line (duet/harmony) is for level 2-2 1/2. The
third line (trio/harmony) is for level 1 1/2. The bottom line (harmony or bass
line) is for level 1/2-1(only whole, half, dotted half, and quarter notes and
rests). The arrangements are carefully crafted to be educationally sound.
Optional octaves and cue notes are included to allow for range flexibility. The
songs are: Jingle Bells * Santa Claus Is Comin' to Town * Have Yourself a Merry
Little Christmas * (I'm Gettin') Nuttin' for Christmas * Frosty the Snowman *
I'll Be Home for Christmas * Angels We Have Heard on High * Joy to the World *
We Wish You a Merry Christmas * Auld Lang Syne * Chanukah Medley: Chanukah/I
Have a Little Dreydl.
Christmas Quartets for All (Holiday Songs from Around the World): Cello/Bass
William Ryden 1995-10-01 This collection of 15 holiday songs, carols, and
instrumental pieces can be played together in harmony by any number or
combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings, and mallet percussion
can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get creative with any
mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for auditions, sight reading,
and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles include: Away in a Manger *
God Rest You Merry, Gentlemen * Hark! The Herald Angels Sing * In Dulci Jubilo
* Lo, How a Rose E'er Blooming * Puer Natus (A Child Was Born) * What Child Is
This? * While Shepherds Watched.
Christmas Trios for All William Ryden 1999-10-26 This collection of 19 holiday
songs, carols, and instrumental pieces can be played together in harmony by any
number or combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings, and mallet
percussion can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get creative
with any mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for auditions, sight
reading, and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles: * Coventry Carol *
Ding Dong! Merrily on High * The First Nowell * Joy to the World * Rise Up,
Shepherd, and Follow * Wassail Song (Here We Come A-Caroling) * We Three Kings
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Silent Night and God Rest Ye Merry, Gentlemen Renata Bratt 2009-10-01 (String
Letter Publishing). Celebrate the holiday season with unique arrangements of
two much-loved Christmas carols. "Silent Night" is a compilation of wintry
night-related tunes, including passages by Mozart and Borodin. The
Baroque/disco-rock arrangement of "God Rest Ye Merry, Gentlemen" delivers solo
opportunites and a fresh, alternative approach to a holiday favorite.
Christmas Quartets for All William Ryden 1999-10-27 This collection of 15
holiday songs, carols, and instrumental pieces can be played together in
harmony by any number or combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings,
and mallet percussion can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get
creative with any mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for
auditions, sight reading, and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles: *
Away in a Manger * God Rest You Merry, Gentlemen * Hark! The Herald Angels Sing
* In Dulci Jubilo * Lo, How a Rose E'er Blooming * Puer Natus (A Child Was
Born) * What Child Is This? * While Shepherds Watched
Sacred Quartets for All William Ryden 1997-11-01 This quartet collection of 13
keyboard, vocal and instrumental pieces covering the Renaissance to the
Romantic periods can be played together in harmony by any number or combination
of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings, and percussion can play in likeinstrument or mixed instrumentation. It's an all-purpose folio that makes
sacred music fun! Contains: Adoramus Te (We Adore Thee) (Palestrina) * Amen
(Stainer) * Cherubim Song (Archangelsky) * Chorale (Bach) * Deep River
(Anonymous) * Gloria Patri (Purcell) * Go Down, Moses (Anonymous) * God Of Our
Fathers (Warren) * Missa Apostolorum (Cavazzoni) * Old Hundredth (Bourgeois) *
Onward, Christian Soldiers (Sullivan) * The Quest (Marianlieder) *Shir Hamaalot
(Anonymous).
Christmas Trios for All William Ryden This collection of 19 holiday songs,
carols, and instrumental pieces can be played together in harmony by any number
or combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings, and mallet percussion
can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get creative with any
mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for auditions, sight reading,
and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles: * Coventry Carol * Ding Dong!
Merrily on High * The First Nowell * Joy to the World * Rise Up, Shepherd, and
Follow * Wassail Song (Here We Come A-Caroling) * We Three Kings
Christmas Quartets for All (Holiday Songs from Around the World): Flute,
Piccolo William Ryden 1995-10-01 This collection of 15 holiday songs, carols,
and instrumental pieces can be played together in harmony by any number or
combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings, and mallet percussion
can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get creative with any
mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for auditions, sight reading,
and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles include: Away in a Manger *
God Rest You Merry, Gentlemen * Hark! The Herald Angels Sing * In Dulci Jubilo
* Lo, How a Rose E'er Blooming * Puer Natus (A Child Was Born) * What Child Is
This? * While Shepherds Watched.
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Christmas Quartets for All William Ryden 1999-10-27 This collection of 15
holiday songs, carols, and instrumental pieces can be played together in
harmony by any number or combination of instruments. Woodwinds, brass, strings,
and mallet percussion can have fun playing in like instrument ensembles and get
creative with any mixed ensemble. They are also outstanding tools for
auditions, sight reading, and learning the art of ensemble playing. Titles: *
Away in a Manger * God Rest You Merry, Gentlemen * Hark! The Herald Angels Sing
* In Dulci Jubilo * Lo, How a Rose E'er Blooming * Puer Natus (A Child Was
Born) * What Child Is This? * While Shepherds Watched
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